
CIVIL AVIATION 15 September 1993 TRAINING

Opinion on the vocational training of ground engineers and
maintenance staff

(15 September 1993)

After confirming that the working party had
no intention of restarting the discussions
held within the JAA, both sides agreed to
recommend that the Joint Committee ap-
prove JAR 65 as it stood.

They stressed the importance of maintaining
a high common level of training and
ensuring it was monitored effectively.
Similarly, they emphasized the need to en-
sure free movement and avoid all discrimi-
natory measures between Member States.

The trade union representatives expressed
reservations in two areas, namely the nature
of the authorities responsible for issuing
licences and monitoring applications, and
the nature of the licence itself (single li-
cence).

The working party proposed that the joint
opinion of the two sides be recorded in the
minutes of the meeting.
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